
Eye Exam Due Date Notification 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your eye exam is due on 

[Due Date]. Regular eye examinations are essential for maintaining your vision and overall eye 

health. 

Please contact our office at [Phone Number] or visit our website [Website URL] to schedule 

your appointment at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic Name] for your eye care needs. We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


